
Library Orientation Programs (03/09/2007)

Dear All,

Welcome to the new academic year!

At the beginning of every new academic year, the Library offers new students the library
orientation programs, which provide an overview of how to use the facilities, services, and
collections of the Library, particularly highlighting the relevant library search skills.

Faculty members are encouraged to request the orientation program for their students. If any of
the faculty members would like to do so, please fill in the attached form and submit it to the
Reference Desk of the Library, or send it to lib_ref@umac.mo for application.

Moreover, the Library also provides a Library Online Orientation Program to those who don’t have
a chance to attend the class, or want to refresh their knowledge about the orientation. This online
version is available at the Library’s webpage 
(http://library.umac.mo/LIBINSTRUCTION/Orientation/orientation.html).

Library Orientation Reservation [ PDF format ] 

Regards,
UM Library

 

http://library.umac.mo/forms/Library_Orientation_Reservation.PDF

